From: j.clementson@ntlworld.com

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Public Consultation
Date: 07 December 2020 11:43:25
Dear Sirs,

There have been several public comments about the lack of public consultation by Aquind.
I am the treasurer of the Waterlooville Community Centre which is located in the main car
park of Asda in Waterlooville and I noticed a ‘flapping’ piece of paper attached to the
Centre’s fence. Naturally, I looked to see who had attached this document (which no-one
else was taking any notice of) and was surprised to see it was an Aquind “Public Notice”.
A copy is attached for your information

This very poorly placed document seems to justify complaints made about the very poor
level and quality of public consultations carried out by Aquind.

Kind regards

Cllr Judith Clementson
WCC Member for
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